
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date of Meeting:  September 9, 2021                     Day Editor and Publisher:   Dave Dennis 

District Governor Kathy Visits Us! 

President Joe opened the meeting with two bells.  One has returned and the other a gift from Joe 

Wyse.  Thanks, Joe.  He introduced co-captains of Team 3, Robert Adams and Tim Thomas who 

got things going.  Robert Adams led the pledge, Mike Mangas gave the invocation, and PP Jeff 

Avery did the introductions.  We were off and running. 

President Joe called Randy Smith, leader of the Stream Team, up along with his committee and 

honored them for their efforts.  He handed out new tee shirts and Governor Kathy shook all their 

hands and congratulated them. 

The Stream Team has been working at Riverview Golf and Country Club since February 2020.  They 

have donated over one thousand volunteer hours to remove blackberry bushes and nonnative 

species from along the Sacramento River.  Over a mile of river front and fifty acres have been 

reclaimed and now allows both visual and actual access to the jewel of a river that is the Sacramento.  

Congratulations to the Stream Team for all their hard work. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

District Governor Kathy Suvia, Bob Maurer, Laurie Baker, Jack Kimple, Ken Seamans, Molly Wood, 
Randy Smith, Mark Wood, President Joe 

 

 



Program:  

PP and Assistant District Governor Amelia Ward introduced District Governor Kathy Suvia who 

visited our club today with her husband Bill.  DG Kathy is a member 

of the Mt. Shasta Rotary Club.  She reviewed her district wide goals 

for her administration. 

First, she would like to increase membership in each club by a net 

gain of one person per club. 

Second, she would like to encourage Rotarians to re-engage after 

the year of lockdown. 

 

Third, she would like to increase awareness of the good work of the 

Rotary Foundation and increase each member’s contribution to at 

least $25 per year. 

DG Kathy spoke of how Rotary has affected her.  She has worked 

at many levels on Polio Plus to eradicate the disease from the earth.   

She spoke of how our actions and efforts today will influence the type 

of world we will have in the future and how the Rotary Foundation is contributing mightily to those 

efforts.   

She encouraged us all to remain active in our communities and build the foundation for a bettter 

world. 

DG Kathy awarded a “Back to the Future” award to Club Secretary Erik Poole and Club Treasurer 

Trudy Tavares for their many hours of service to our club.  Their workload has increased since Kim 

is no longer handling any of the duties.  Thanks, Erik and Trudy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Trudy Tavares, Erik Poole, DG Kathy Suvia, Pres. Joe 

 

 

Asst. Gov. Amelia Ward, DG Kathy 

Suvia, Pres. Joe 



District Conference Coming Up: 

District Governor Kathy invited us all to the District Conference at the Resort at Squaw Creek in 

Olympic Valley, CA.    If you haven’t been to one of these conferences, you should really try to attend. 

They are both informative and entertaining. It will be held from October 29-31st.   Contact PP Amelia 

or President Joe for more information or go to the District 5160 Web Page. 

Recognitions:  Wayne Martin sponsored a tennis team and tournament at Sun Oaks designed to 

encourage future leaders in our society.  He was proud that 100 per cent of the kids went on to 

college.  Wayne gave $200 to the club.  Thanks, Wayne. 

Michelle Nystrom showed a photo of two fish she caught.  Looked like fun.  She wanted to donate 

$100 to the Rotary Foundation to honor Karen Karnatz for her help during a difficult time.  Thanks, 

Michelle. 

Bruce Dean will be the keynote speaker at the Simpson University Business Lunch this year.  He 

also spent two weeks on a safari in Africa.  Fun.  Bruce Donated $100 to the club and $100 to his 

Paul Harris.  Thanks, Bruce. 

PP Jeff Avery won a raffle at United Way.  Jeff gave $100 to the club.  Thanks, Jeff. 

Calendar 

September 16 Covid-Varient Update  Dr. Matt Miles 

September 23 City of Redding Fire Department 

September 30 TBA 

October 7 TBA 

 

   

   

https://www.empirerecoverycenter.org/
http://www.rsbryantinc.com/rsb_home.html
https://www.minutemanpressofredding.com/
http://www.blackbeardiner.com/
http://www.drgussenhoven.com/
mailto:https://advisor.morganstanley.com/the-pathfinder-group-10825321?y_source=1_MTA4MjUzMjEtNzE1LWxvY2F0aW9uLndlYnNpdGU%3D


 

Put your ad HERE 

 

   

 

 Ed Rullman 

 

Entertainment  - Lunch – Dinner 

221-2335 Web Site Click HERE 

 

   

  
 

Put your ad HERE 

 
 

https://crgibbs.com/
https://crgibbs.com/
mailto:jcunningham@coxrec.com
http://www.tigerjoe.com/
https://davisod.com/
https://obsidianit.com/
https://mchalesign.com/
mailto:tom@smarcilnc.com
https://crgibbs.com/
http://www.upstatehearing.com/
http://www.wellcaremd.com/
mailto:jill.letendre@usbank.com
mailto:s91616@awwwsome.com
mailto:cfisher@bankcornerstone.com
https://paceengineering.us/
mailto:Jeff@jeffavery.net
mailto:Wayne.Freddie@windermere.com
http://www.pacificsky.co/


   

 
  

   

Disclaimer: Redding Rotary encourages our members to support our advertisers. The Rotary Club of Redding does not 

endorse any one company, business, organization or individual placing an ad in our newsletter.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.shastacol lege.edu

FIND

INSPIRATION

mailto:nicole.anthony@adeccona.com
http://www.fitptredding.com/
http://www.iwins.com/
http://www.reddingchamber.com/
mailto:https://www.sdsengineering.com/
mailto:mbjohannessen@gmail.com
https://www.vitalant.org/Home.aspx
https://www.shastacollege.edu/
mailto:bobbyr@mboc.com

